
Notice of application for a variation
pursuant to section 34

Notice is given that: Stonegate Pub Company
Ltd, 3 Monkspath Hall Road, Solihull, B90
4SJ, has applied for the Variation of a Prem-
ises Licence for the following premises: The
Lost Hour, 217-219 Greenwich High Road,
London, SE10 8NB. A record of this appli-
cation may be inspected by appointment.
Other persons may make representations to
the Council on this application by no later
than 28th November 2024. Representations
can be made in writing, by email or fax using
the contact details below. Representations
can only be made on the grounds of one of
the four licensing objectives, namely: Prev-
ention of Crime and Disorder; Prevention of
Public Nuisance; Public Safety; Protection of
Children from Harm.Any person who makes
a false statement in connection with an app-
lication is liable on summary conviction to a
maximum fine of £5,000.
The following variations are proposed:
To Extend the terminal hour by one hour
for licensable activity Wednesday,Thursday,
Friday and Saturday; To add conditions to
Annexe 2 of the operating schedule.
Royal Borough of Greenwich, Licensing
Team, 4th Floor,Woolwich Centre,
35 Wellington Street, London SE18 6HQ.
Tel: 020 8921 8018; Fax: 020 8921 8380;
Email: licensing@royalgreenwich.gov.uk


